
 
 Good Morning  
The Turlock Police Department processed 218 calls for service during the 3 shifts covering Friday April 

16, 2021. This includes the following attached notable police activities and reports taken for the 24 hr. 

period of Friday April 16, 2021. 

Friday, April 16, 2021 

 
SHIFT: 12HR DAY SHIFT 

Sgt Inderbitzen 

 

NUMBER OF REPORTS: 15 

CATEGORIES 

 

5  Traffic Offense 1  Trespassing 1  Traffic Collision 

2  Disturbance 1  Sick Person 1  Juvenile 

1  Found Property 1  Warrant Arrest 1  Burglary 

1  Auto Theft                       

 

SUPERVISOR COMMENTS 

Dayshift Officers had a steady, yet manageable call volume for a Friday. The Traffic Safety 

Unit made several stops for traffic offenses. Officers responded to a local motel after 

receiving reports of a female trespassing after previously being told to leave. The suspect 

was located and placed under arrest. Officers responded to a report of a verbal disturbance 

in progress. After determining an assault had occurred a male subject was arrested and 

booked.   

 

12HR GRAVEYARD SHIFT 

 

Sgt. Lewis 

 

NUMBER OF REPORTS: 6 

CATEGORIES 

 



1  Accident Injury 1  Warrant Arrest 2  Strong Arm Robbery 

1  Juvenile Runaway 1  Sick Mental Health            

                                 

                                 

SUPERVISOR COMMENTS 

Good shift throughout the night. Officers arrested a subject in the area of Atlanta and 

Ventura on a warrant. The subject was issued a citation. Officers responded to an assault 

and battery in the 100 Block of W. Main with a subject down. Upon arrival the subject was 

provided medical on scene and transported to an area hospital for treatment. Through the 

investigation it was discovered the down subject also had items stolen from his person. The 

friend he was with was also too intoxicated to care for himself and was arrested for public 

intoxication and booked into jail. The assault and the robbery are under investigation. 

Officers handled another strong-arm robbery in the 700 Block of Rockwood. The 

investigation is active.   

 

 

 


